
Report to the Board 20221010 from the Social Commission 
 
Our first event of the Autumn season was a TGIF reception, on Friday, September 16th, 
5:30-7:30 in the Lobby Lounge. We had 100 people meeting, mingling and enjoying 
sharing time with their neighbors. Thank you to Betty Terry-Lundy and Sherman Lundy 
for the donation of a case of wine and to John Laffler and Off Color Brewing for the 
donation of 120 16-oz cans of 4 varieties of craft beers. Thank you to our many 
volunteers – Bob Shamo, Terry Gorman, Jean Shamo, Carol Erlbach, Catherine Kestler, 
David Folkes, Betty Terry-Lundy, Joe Guzzardo, Angela Gottschalk, Sue Burke, Steve 
Weiss, Baldev Mehra, Rita Allison,  and Monique Fouant. Thanks also to – Tim Patricio, 
Kirsty Evans, and the Management Team, Patrik Janic, Dilan, Kenneth, Maria, Szymon 
and the Maintenance Team. 
 
Our next event is a Movie Night this Saturday, October 15th, featuring a movie more for 
adults, Murder on the Orient Express (1974 version). Doors open at 6:45 pm in the 
Party Room. During intermission we will serve warm apple pie and ice cream. Hope to 
see you there. 
 
We have started a Holiday Chorus, suggested and led by Cairn Hutter, meeting 
Wednesday nights at 7:00 pm in the Mall Atrium. Consider joining in. 
 
Future events, in the planning stages, are a Karaoke Night on November 12th, our 
Holiday Cheer party on December 9th, and a family movie night on Saturday, January 
14th.  
 
To receive direct communication from the Social Commission email us at 
ptcasocial@rcn.com with a request to be added to our listserv.  We will be very happy 
to do so. 
 
Sincerely submitted, 
Sheldon Atovsky, Acting Chair 
Social Committee 
Park Tower Condominium Association 
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